
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem expresses confidence in the Iraqi negotiating
delegation in the 4th round of strategic dialogue

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, expressed his confidence in

the negotiating delegation in the round of strategic dialogue with Washington.

His Eminence tweeted on July 23, 2021, “We place our trust in the Iraqi negotiating delegation

in Washington during the new round of strategic dialogue with the American side, and we hope

for their skills and proficiency to put the country's higher interests upfront, and to lead the

negotiations to reach constructive and solid agreements that lead to the withdrawal of combat

forces and focus on security, economic and cultural cooperation between the two countries.”


